
  

 

 

The number of 
kids in Kent 

County testing 
positive for 

lead increased 
to 610 in 

2015; 615 in 
2016.   

 
Nearly two of 
every three 
children in 

Kent County 
who test 

positive for 
lead live in the 
49503, 49504 
and 49507 zip 

codes.  
 

One of every 
three live in 

49507. 

Kent County Lead Task Force 

The Kent County Lead Task Force spent the past fifteen 

months investigating lead concerns in our community 

and how to reduce this public health threat.  

All residents are invited to attend these meetings being 

held in zip codes hardest hit by lead: 

Unable to attend? 

These meetings will allow the community to review the task 
force findings and recommendations, to provide input and get 

connected with resources available throughout the County.  

Register at leadcommunitymeeting.eventbrite.com 

Friday, December 1, 2017 

9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. 

MSU Extension 

775 Ball NE  

Grand Rapids, MI 49503  

Thursday, November 30, 2017  

6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

Human Services Complex  

121 Franklin SE  

Grand Rapids, MI 49507 

Call (616) 632-7063  if 
you have questions. 

Draft recommendations and a brief survey are 
posted at  accessKent.com/lead  

https://leadcommunitymeeting.eventbrite.com

